KLBA would like to thank the following card game participants - Klay Biesely, Larry Richardson, Tom
Peine, KC and Courtney Youngblood, Dean and Beverly Summerbell, Danny and Connie Crockett, Chris
and Karen Campbell, Todd Walden, John Snyder, Hubert and Joanne Thomas, Kyle and Teri Dye, Gail
Ratliff, Troy and Jennifer Richardson, Brian and Mona Falk, Clay and Kaycie Schilling, Jerry and Pat Meek.
All of these people participated in the deck of card game which netted $500 to go towards the 2017
NALIA show in Grand Island, NE. This show is being sponsored by the 7 states which make up the
Heartland Limousin Association.



